RHAM Middle School

Ty, Mrichael Sevoussi Carri-Ann Bell
Primcipal Asistant Principal

March 25, 2022
Dear Parents/Guardians of 6™ Graders,

You are cordially invited to attend the RHAM Middle School’s Orientation and Transition
Program for parents/guardians of incoming 6" graders on Wednesday, April 6, 2022 at 6:30 pm
in the High School Auditorium. We will be recording the evening’s presentation in case you
are not able to attend. Please use the link below for our YouTube Channel where the recorded
presentation will be posted later that evening. We will also put the link with the powerpoint
presentation on our RHAM MS website and include it in the Raptor Report. This evening is for
parents/guardians only and will provide you with an opportunity to meet the administration and
some staff as they explain the concepts of middle school, team teaching, home-school
communication, and many other things.

This orientation is one opportunity in a series of programs that we provide in order to ensure that
your child makes a smooth transition into seventh grade. The evening will start off with a
general overview of the Middle School transition process and some student/parent expectations.
At the end of the presentation you will pick up a packet that has school information including
summer work for math and reading, as well as immunizations and physicals. For those who are
unable to attend that evening, we will send the packets to your child’s elementary school to be
sent home with your child.

Additionally, you will receive an email from us on Friday, April 1st, with our informational
newsletter called the Raptor Report (please check your spam folders). A monthly Raptor Report
will be sent to you through the end of the school year with important information for you
regarding your child’s transition to RHAM Middle School. If you do not receive the Raptor
Report, please contact Jessica Rainville (jessica.rainville@rhamschools.org) in the MS Office so
she can make sure we have your correct email address. Please also feel free to browse our
website for any additional information https://rms.rhamschools.org/.

YouTube Channel Link for recorded presentation:
https://www.youtube.com/channel/lUCTAMSKOKMIVL 7etWQox_EVw

Prior to April 6th, please feel free to call Dr. Seroussi, Ms. Bell or our School Counseling Staff,
at 860-228-9423 with any specific questions you may have. We are all here to assist you in any
way we can!

Sincerely,

Michael F. Seroussi Carri-finn Bell

Michael J. Seroussi, Ph.D., Principal Carri-Ann Bell, Assistant Principal

World Class Learning for Today and Tomorrow

Regional School District #8 Hebron = Andover — Marlborough
25 RHAM Read, Hebron, Connecticut 06248 — Phone (860) 228-9423 - rms.rhamschoals orz

Faw (850) 228-5316 - office ~ Fax (860) 228-5306 - guidance


mailto:jessica.rainville@rhamschools.org
https://rms.rhamschools.org/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCTAM5K9KMlVL7etWQox_EVw

